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Submission

Re: Freedom Camping Bylaw 2018

We support the proposed Amendment to the Freedom Camping Bylaw 2018, to remove
Freedom camping sites in Gore Bay and prohibit Freedom Camping in the Gore Bay
cemetery, Cheviot reserves and Manuka Bay.

Continued monitoring and enforcement of this bylaw will be required, especially in Gore Bay
and Manuka Bay.

We do not wish to speak on our submission.

Thank you,

Maria Noering and Herbert Wiesen



